Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Thomas Becker <lesdeplorable7 @gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2017 7:50 AM

To: sbcob; cab; cab@carsarebasic.org

Subject: 10/3/17 board meeting, agenda item A-11

Cars Are Basic (CAB) has, for the past several months, opposed the use of federal funding for the proposed
intersection projects at Olive Mill/Coast Village Road and San Ysidro/ Highway 101. On July 2, we submitted a
letter of complaint to the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) concerning the use of federal funds for the
intersection projects.

There is no need for CAB to re-submit any documents to the board on the issue to be discussed in agenda item
A-11. All we need to do is remind the board and staff of our concerns, and to inform any contractor of the
possibility that the projects may have their federal funding pulled, causing a potential financial loss to the
contractor.

Tom Becker
Cars Are Basic
lesdeplorable7@gmail.com




